
‘We learn to love and love to learn.’ 

  
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 

 
Principal: Mrs. Keira McCallan  BA (Hons), PQH 

 
     Monday, 15th April, 2024.  

Dear Parent/Guardian, 
 

• Congratulations to all our Year Seven pupils – Ava Bennett, Emmet 
Connolly, Cara Rose Corrigan, Thomas Cullinan, Rozalia Duzak, Cormac 
McCarney, Eoin McGirr, Oisín McKenna, Anna Kate Montague, James 
O’Hagan, Lucy O’Hagan and Ben Scullion - who received the Sacrament of 
Confirmation yesterday. A sincere Thank You to Monsignor Peter O’Reilly, 
Canon McGahan and Canon McSorley for celebrating the sacrament with us.  
A special Thank You to our pupils for their active participation and reverence 
throughout.  
 

• Parents of Pupils in Year One:  
The school nurse will be coming into school on Wednesday, Thursday and 
possibly next Monday to complete her annual health assessment. Please ensure 
that you have returned your form no later than tomorrow. Thank you to all parents 
who have already returned their form.  
 

• Pupils are completing their Annual Standardised Tests during the Month of 
May. Please let your child’s class teacher know as soon as possible if your child is 
going to be absent from school during the month of May to minimise disruption to 
testing. 

 
• Parents of Pupils in Year Four: 

The Sacrament of the Eucharist (First Holy Communion) will take place on 
Saturday, 18th May @ 12pm in St. Patrick’s Church, Eskra. Light 
refreshments will be served afterwards in Eskra Community Centre. 

 
• Parents of Pupils in Year Seven: 

The Entrance Test/Induction Day for St. Ciaran’s College, Ballygawley will 
take place on Wednesday, 5th June. Further information to follow.  
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‘We learn to love and love to learn.’ 

Yours sincerely, 
 
Keira McCallan 
 
Mrs. Keira McCallan (Principal) 

 

 

 
 


